
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 13th March 2023 

 

Dear families, 

We hope you have all had a lovely weekend. It has been a great week here at 

Werrington. Thank you for your support with helping to improve attendance – our 

figures have gone up slightly over the last few weeks. We are hoping to return 

to our pre-covid figures of 96%. Remember that lateness can also affect 

attendance so getting your pupils into school for registration at 9am is very 

important. Please remember to call the school office if your child is ill.  

Please can I remind you not to park on the yellow lines outside of school at drop off or pick, they are 

there to keep everyone safe. 

On Friday 17th it is Red Nose Day so please show your support by wearing something red for Comic 

Relief. There is no need to bring money. 

Have a good week. Our learning characteristic this week is to be: curious. 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Thursday 16th March- Health and 

Wellbeing Day   

Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day: 

Wear something red 

Friday 17th March – Bring Someone 

Special 3:15-4:15 free tea and cake 

from FOWSA. Children can bring a 

parent or someone special to have tea 

and cake. 

 

 

Class Reading Challenge 

Well done to Class 2 on winning the 

reading challenge!  

Please remember to sign your child’s 

reading record – Class 3 were so close 

to winning this week! 

 

  

 

 

 

 


